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Reports of Cases Adjudged in the Court of Chancery of New York 1887 the city of carchemish in the
valley of the euphrates river can be regarded as one of the iconic sites in the middle east a
mound complex known both for its own intrinsic qualities as the seat of later hittite power and
neo hittite kings but also because its history of excavations included well known historical
figures such as leonard woolley and t e lawrence however because of its location within the
military zone of the turkish syrian border the site itself has been inaccessible to
archaeologists for more than 90 years carchemish in context summarises the results of regional
investigations conducted within the land of carchemish project in syria as well as other
archaeological surveys in the region in order to provide a regional historical and archaeological
context for the development of the city a synthesis of the history of carchemish is presented and
a regional overview of the land of carchemish as it is defined by archaeological features and key
historical references through to the early iron age insightful snapshots of the dynamics of an
ancient state are revealed which can now be seen to have fluctuated dramatically in size
throughout 700 800 years in part depending upon the power of the king of carchemish or the
aggressions of external powers the results from the project provide an overview of the main
trends of settlement in the region over 8000 years using a combination of survey databases to
both north and south of the syrian turkish border and with a focus on the earlier phases of
settlement from the neolithic until the end of the bronze age when carchemish became an outpost
of the hittite empire the iron age is a period blessed by numerous historical records some of
which can be traced in the modern landscape further chapters explore site specific aspects of the
regional archaeology including a series of important sites on the sajur river some of which were
positioned along the main campaign routes of the assyrian kings the close relationship between
the nearby early bronze age site of tell jerablus tahtani and carchemish are examined and the
results from the 40 ha carchemish outer town survey described providing important new data
sources regarding the layout defenses and dates of occupation of this significant part of the
city the classical roman byzantine and early islamic occupations are also discussed in relation
to what is known of occupation in the surrounding region
Parliamentary Debates 1896 special 75th anniversary edition hugh sebag montefiore s dunkirk fight
to the last man tells the story of the rescue in may 1940 of british soldiers fleeing capture and
defeat by the nazis at dunkirk dunkirk was not just about what happened at sea and on the beaches
the evacuation would never have succeeded had it not been for the tenacity of the british
soldiers who stayed behind to ensure they got away men like sergeant major gus jennings who died
smothering a german stick bomb in the church at esquelbecq in an effort to save his comrades and
captain marcus ervine andrews vc who single handedly held back a german attack on the dunkirk
perimeter thereby allowing the british line to form up behind him told to stand and fight to the
last man these brave few battalions fought in whatever manner they could to buy precious time for
the evacuation outnumbered and outgunned they launched spectacular and heroic attacks time and
again despite ferocious fighting and the knowledge that for many only capture or death would end
their struggle a searing story both meticulous military history and a deeply moving testimony to
the extraordinary personal bravery of individual soldiers tim gardam the times sebag montefiore
tells the story with gusto a remarkable attention to detail and an inexhaustible appetite for
tracking down the evidence richard ovary telegraph hugh sebag montefiore was a barrister before
becoming a journalist and then an author he wrote the best selling enigma the battle for the code
one of his ancestors was evacuated from dunkirk
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